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On 15 May 2023, Ambassador Nishimaki handed over 3 sets of new and 17 sets of used Kendo 

Equipment and 48 Shinai as a donation from the All Japan Kendo Federation (AJKF) which are 

donated to promote the traditional Japanese culture of kendo overseas and to support kendo 

federations overseas. 

Namibia Kendo Federation President Mr. Andre Pienaar expressed his gratitude for the 

donation and said it will assist in promoting Kendo activities in Namibia. 

 

 


